
To: Gwen R. Pinson, PSC Executive Director 

From: Dale Hamilton 

RECEIVED 
AUG 2 6 2019 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Re: Knott County Water and Sewer District vacancy; case# 2019-00132 

Mrs. Pinson, 

I am writing you requesting you put me on service list of notifications 

regarding the vacancy on the Knott Water District. 

It is my board seat that is vacant. I would like to re-apply for this vacancy 

whenever PSC starts the process of taking applications, resumes, etc. 

Thank you, 




